



Mr I L Williams

Director of Sport

ian.williams@ellesmere.com

4th January 2019

Dear Parent,

## **Fencing Coaching**

We are pleased to be able to offer a ten week Fencing Coaching Programme on Friday evenings from 4.15pm-5.15pm. This will start on the first Friday of the Lent term, 11<sup>th</sup> January. All equipment will be supplied.

The coaching will be charged for the ten weeks at £30 for the entire course. There will be no refund if students withdraw half way through. Fencing can also be developed through our growing modern pentathlon program which runs from 5.30pm on Fridays.

Fencing coaching is an arrangement between the coach and the parent(s), though we have reached an agreement with the College that the charges can be applied to the pupil's termly account for ease of collection.

There are a maximum number that can be accommodated on this course. We reserve the right to withdraw the coaching if numbers are not sufficient.

Yours sincerely,

Ian Williams

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com



Parent/Guardian



> Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

> > www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406